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Comments: My comments today are regarding the High Uintas Wilderness Domestic Sheep Analysis Project.
The High Uintas Wilderness should be dedicated to preserving native fauna and wildlife. Any livestock grazing
should be regulated and limited so that it does not interfere with or compete with native wildlife for food and living
space. Grazing by domestic sheep and cows has no place in Wilderness. Grazing of domestic animals is
problematic and can foul waterways and damage sensitive terrain. Furthermore, domestic sheep grazing has
been interfering with successfully recovering native bighorn sheep. It is also unacceptable to kill native predators
such as bears and coyotes as this will cause an imbalance in the Wilderness ecosystem. | believe that the best
solution is no grazing. This will allow this Wilderness area to be maintained as an intact Wilderness.



